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November 20, 2024      Via Email: Eric.Hernandez@doh.wa.gov  
               fslcon@doh.wa.gov 

 

Eric Hernandez, Program Manager 
Washington State Department of Health 
Certificate of Need Program 
111 Israel Road S.E. 
Tumwater, WA 98501 
 

RE: Letter of Intent for a Certificate of Need To Establish a Hospice Care Agency in King County. 
 

Dear Mr. Hernandez: 

Graciouscare Hospice LLC. in accordance with WAC 246-310-080, submits this Letter of Intent (“LOI”) to 
apply for a certificate of need to establish and operate a hospice agency in Clark County, Washington. 

● Description of Proposed Service: 
○ Graciouscare Hospice LLC proposes to establish and operate a Medicare and Medicaid-

certified hospice agency in Clark County. 
● Estimated Cost of the Project: 

○ The estimated capital cost of the proposed hospice agency is $60,000.00 
● Identification of the Service Area: 

○ The Service Area of the hospice agency will be Clark County, Washington. 
 

Please submit any notices, correspondence, communications, and documents to the address above. 

I appreciate your help and support. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or require additional 
information.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Mary Ioana Cristurean, Co-CEO 

mary@graciouscarehospice.com 
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